
Audit Supervisor Robert (Bob) Hayes Ends His 2-Year 

Tour of Service at the National OPA 

 

It has been a tradition for the National OPA to honor the departure and arrival 
of an OPA staff.  April 4, 2013 marked Audit Supervisor Robert (Bob) Hayes’ 
last day of work with OPA.  Prior to Bob’s final day, the office staff got together 
at the Nantehlik (PCR) restaurant for a special luncheon to commemorate the 
departure of their late audit supervisor. 
 
Bob had contributed a lot to OPA.  He had played a major role in carrying out 
audit assignments over the past two years.  In addition, he also conducted a 
six month in-house training that broadens the staff’s knowledge in auditing.   
His contribution to staff capacity development will be evident in the staff’s 
audits now and in the coming years. 
 
Representing the OPA, Public Auditor Haser Hainrick extended his 
appreciation to Bob and his wife for the precious time they spent in the FSM.  
As the meals were served, more remarks followed acknowledging the staff’s 
gratitude to Bob and Carol for their services in the FSM particularly for Bob’s 
at the OPA. 
 
The staff of the National OPA will truly miss Bob for he has been a valuable 
asset in the office.  We wish them a save journey back to Kentucky, USA, and 
may they find success in their future endeavors. 


